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Galloway, NJ – The Stockton Center on Successful Aging (SCOSA) will host a Computer 
Science & Information workshop for older adults titled “Cybersecurity and Privacy” on Friday, 
April 8 from 1-3 p.m. on the main Galloway campus in room F-114. The workshop will cover 
cyber security skills and techniques for safe computing. 
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